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15t Avenue NE Pavement Preservation Project

The City of Shoreline will be starting construction on the 15" Ave NE
Pavement Preservation Project from NE 155" St to NE 160" St. The
existing asphalt roadway will be milled down and resurfaced with asphalt
overlay. In addition to work in the roadway, curb ramp upgrades and
pedestrian push button modifications will be completed to meet the
American with Disabilities Act (ADA) requirements. The area east of the
curb line will not be impacted. Construction will begin in March 2020 with
completion in the Fall of 2020.

If you have any questions, please contact:
Project Manager, Zach Evans at (206) 801-2428



